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Notice of Meetings 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the University of Central Missouri’s Board of Governors will tour The 

Crossing – South at Holden construction site at 10:30 a.m. on Thursday, March 26, 2015, on the main 

campus of the University of Central Missouri, Warrensburg, Missouri.   


